Ministry of Health and Social Protection of the Republic of Tajikistan

13 February 2015 No. 1-6/774-710

Dear Dr Ursu,

The Ministry of Health and Social Protection of the Republic of Tajikistan presents its compliments to the WHO Country Office in Tajikistan and thanks it for its cooperation in the area of public health and social protection.

Having examined your letter No. 058 of 10 February 2015 inviting comments on the information paper (EB136/INF./2) and the report by the WHO Secretariat on the framework of engagement with non-State actors (EB136/5), the Ministry hereby informs you that it has no remarks or comments on amendments to the preliminary draft of the information note.

Yours sincerely, (<u>Signed</u>) N. Salimzoda Minister

Dr Pavel Ursu Head of the WHO Country Office in Tajikistan